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School Council Members 
 

Well done to those children in Y1 and Y2 who 

have been elected to represent their class on 

the school council. 

 

Tulip Class :  Joyce Xie  

    Jake McGlory 

 

Poppy Class :  Lacey Nolan 

Mohammid Olugbade 

 

Snowdrop Class :  Lexie Howard  

Thomas Littler 

 

Sunflower Class : Layth Saleh,  

Kaitlin Thoroughgood 

 

School Council Award 
  

During the summer term our school council 

entered a national competition organized by 

the Houses of Parliament. 

 

We were delighted to receive a letter 

informing us that the School Council 

Project highlighting the dangers of parking 

on zig zags outside of school was awarded 

Highly Commended.  Hundreds of schools 

entered the competition and only a select 

few were given this award.  Well done to all 

our School Council Members and thanks to 

Mrs. Cullen for all her hard work. 

 

Roald Dahl Day 
 

On Wednesday 13th September.  All 

children enjoyed celebrating National 

Roald Dahl Day.  Each class is holding a 

Roald Dahl competition, don’t forget to 

return your entries to school by Friday 

22nd September. 

 

 

Book Bags 

 
All children need a book bag in school to 

take home reading books, letters and 

homework.  Could you please ensure the 

bags are not too large as we have limited 

space in the classrooms to store them. 

School book bags are available to buy 

from the school office at a cost of 

£5.00. 

READING WORKSHOPS 

Reading workshops will  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday      : Science Y1 – Miss Daniels 

  Forest School – Miss Kervin 

  Football Y2 – Sports Coach 

  STEM Y2 – Mrs. White 

  Construction – Mrs. Jones 

  Zumba – Miss Sturdy 

  Art – Mrs. Davin  

 

       

 Friday      Biscuit Day – 1C to bring 

                  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians 

   

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

This week attendance has been 

outstanding with 4 classes in  green. 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)    93.6% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     97.2% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    98.1% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     100% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     95% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    93.2% 

 

 Overall Attendance  
96.3% 

 

Well done to Tulip class with the best 

attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 
   

P.E. Kits 

Reminder can all children please remember to 

return P.E. kits to school 

 

 

Y2 Trip 

 
Snowdrop class enjoyed their trip to Tesco 

where they learned all about the origins of 

the food we eat.  During the trip all children 

made a bread roll and a healthy dessert.  

Sunflower class will go on Monday. 

 

After School Clubs 

 

All children who wanted an After School Club 

will have received a letter.  All School Clubs 

start on Monday 18th September 

 

 

PIRATE WEEKEND AT THE ALBERT DOCK 

 

Lots of fun activities for all  

 

 


